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Re: STARS 2019-20 Submittal  

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

This is to certify that the information contained in the University of Connecticut’s STARS report, 

submitted on this date, March 26, 2018, is true and accurate to the best of my knowledge, information 

and belief. If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact me at 

rich.miller@uconn.edu  or 860-486-8741.  

 

 

Sincerely 
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